
City of North Augusta, South Carolina 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Conditional Use Administrative Hearing 

 
In accordance with North Augusta Development Code §5.5, the Director of Planning and 
Development will hold an administrative hearing at 3:00 p.m. on Thursday, December 17, 
2020, via teleconference to consider the following application: 
 

CU20-006 – A request by Victory Baptist Church for a Conditional Use Permit to allow 
for a childcare center located at 628 W. Martintown Rd., Tax Parcel Number 006-13-
09-023, in the R-14, Large Lot, Single-Family Residential Zoning District and located 
within the HC, Highway Corridor Overlay District. 

 
Concerned residents interested in expressing a view on the request are encouraged to 
submit comments via email at planning@northaugusta.net or voicemail at 803-441-4221 
until 12 p.m. on December 17, 2020.  Documents related to the application will be 
available after December 10, 2020 at https://www.northaugusta.net/government/city-
departments/planning-development.  
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